
Latest service arrangements of DH’s
Tuberculosis and Chest Service

     In response to the latest developments of the COVID-19 epidemic
situation, the Tuberculosis and Chest Service (TB&CS) of the Department of
Health today (March 3) announced that the directly observed treatment service
on Saturday mornings of all chest clinics will be suspended from March 5
until further notice.

     The TB&CS has contacted, and made separate arrangements for, the
affected users of the service accordingly.

     Please visit the TB&CS website (www.info.gov.hk/tb_chest), or contact
the relevant clinics directly if necessary. 
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